4, URBANISM DOWNUNDER CONFERENCE - AUCKLAND
A report from the Urban Design Planner provided a brief overview of the Urbanism Downunder
conference, held in Auckland during March 2003 and on the ideas and processes that were pertinent
to the continuing development of Christchurch.
A conference report was tabled by the Committee Chairperson, which summarised some of the
presentations given at the conference, together with the conference papers presented by various
Christchurch City Council staff members.
The Committee decided:

1. That the reports be received.

2. That the reports tabled be circulated to members with the Urbanism Downunder Conference
web address.

Report of the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee to the Council 24 April 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


